Our Cheder'a

FROMZ..MENAHEL

Dear Parents,

This week marks the half-point of the school year. At this point,
we pause and thank Hashem for getting us here. We thank the
Rebbies and teachers who have developed a relationship with
their students and are working with each student to help them
grow in their Yiddishkeit and their ability to learn Torah.

We thank the administrative staff for being there daily to
support us with all our needs. From the endless stream of
copies and booklets, phone calls, and minor injuries, they are
always ready to help. Thank you Rabbi Brawer and the back
office for their unwavering commitment to cheder at all hours
and meeting all challenges.

And must of all, thank you dear parents for your tireless
dedication to vyour

children’s growth, your patience in

supporting us in our educational endeavors and your
encouragement to always reach for greater heights.

We hope you can spend a few precious moments with your
children, building your relationships and treating them to
special quality time. We hope you take the opportunity to
discuss the grades on their report cards and set them up for
continued success at cheder.

We will reflect on our educational goals, what goals have been
met and where we have to realign to meet our academic and
spiritual goals. We make sure to stay close to our shlichus
modeling and delivering the Rebbe’s teachings and lessons.
Thank you to the PTA for their commitment to cheder and for
boosting cheder morale on a consistent basis. Parent interest
and involvement in the cheder intricacies often leads to an
enhanced experience for the children. That, my friends, is our
shared goal.

Wishing you a musical and pleasant Shabbos,

Rabbi Kaplan
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Upcoming Winter Break dates:
Tuesday-Thursday,
January 30-February 1
Friday, program 9:30 - 11:15

SUNDAY, 25 Shevat: Classes resume

Mishnah Beyodi UPCOMING TEST -
Monday Feb. 12
Picture day - February 15

Mazal Tov!

Yisroel Sirota, Shlomo Ptalis,
Levi Konikov, Elya Gross,
Yaakov Burston

May you have a
Shenas Hatzlochah!
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The boys were introduced to the Parts of Speech, Nouns and
wrote a list of words for each category, Person, Place and
Thing. Using the list, we then played a fun game of bingo.
Also, we read a poem about snow and highlighted the nouns.
| am so proud of the amazing marks of the last math test.
Now, we are learning to find the difference/ subtraction with
borrowing. A hint to remember, number on top is more no
need to stop. Number on the floor is more, go next door and
get ten more. With daily practice, the boys are getting better
at it. We read a story about a king who could request three
wishes come true. The boys had one wish that they longed
for. The coming of Moshiach! Boy do they have it right!
Wishing all a nice midwinter break! Gut shabbos!

Mrs. Levin- Grade 2A

If you heard loud cheers emanating from class 3A, never fear:
we are busy playing Multiplication BINGO! Now that we have
completed all the times tables, we were able to play, not one,
but TWO different types of BINGO to help hone our
multiplication skills. Mrs. Eckstein even bought prizes for the
winners, but in reality, a fun time was had by all. Did you say
you heard MORE loud cheers? Well, that must have been our
class enjoying our Science experiments on Thursday. We
have completed learning four of the five Senses, so lekovod
Tu BeShvat, Mrs. Eckstein brought in different things to smell
and taste. Every boy got the opportunity to taste either salt,
sugar or both! Some boys had to taste apple juice, others
smelled besomim, cinnamon, and even vinegar! Then every
boy received apple slices, and we experimented to see if and
how the sense of smell changes the way a food tastes. We
ended off the week with treats of sweet milk chocolate, as
well as stories about a science experiment gone awry. In
Wordly Wise/Reading we read a passage about how to be a
successful magician; keep talking and keep the audience
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laughing, so they don't see your sleight of hand. May we all
continue to learn and serve H-shem with joy and laughter.
Have a wonderful Shabbos!

Mrs. Eckstein- Grade 3A

Link for Pics



https://drive.google.com/open?id=1yeE9cw_ybkK4RxZieANkrkyNM9hKRG5x&usp=drive_fs

